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Dear All, 
I would like to start by saying huge congratulations to the students and staff for the part they each played in 

presenting such a fun and enjoyable production. I would also like to thank the whole school community for turning 

up in such great numbers to watch the play. Many positive comments were made about the performance, especially 

how gorgeous the ugly stepsisters were. We are still trying to get the wigs back off their heads!!!  

We are now about to embark on two weeks of well-deserved holidays, this will allow time to re-charge the batteries, 

scrub out school bags, treat hair, replenish pencil cases and if there is any time left have a lovely time laughing with 

your children!! We will be busy erecting the new cubby houses at the school. This will occur on Thursday of the first 

week and if anyone is available please come along and lend a hand. I will be available on my mobile (04 0788 1602) 

during the holidays if you need to contact me for further information. 

Term 4 sees the beginning of our summer weather, which means that school hats will once again be a compulsory 

part of the students’ school uniform. Our sun policy states that if the student does not have a hat then they must 

remain in the COLA area. To save disappointment please ensure that your children come to school each day with 

their school hats and that they are clearly labelled with their name. 

Term 4 will also be the start of our summer timetable, with an early lunch from 11:30 – 12:15pm, followed by an 

afternoon recess between 1:35 – 2:00pm. This allows for the students to not be out in the hottest part of the day for 

too long a period of time. Attached to the newsletter is a flier for the up and coming annual bike ride and camp out, 

we look forward to seeing as many people taking part as possible. 

I can’t finish this final term 3 newsletter without saying a very sad farewell to two of our wonderful students Alanieta 

and Atticus Salusalu and their mother, Stacey Salusalu. The Salusalu family have been a valuable asset to our school, 

extremely supportive in many ways, advocating the beauty of Small Schools and participating in all school activities, 

always giving their time generously. We wish the family all the very best for their new adventure, wherever it may be 

and remind them that we are always here to welcome them back whenever they are free to visit. 

Enjoy the holidays and have a safe one! 

Julie Eason 
Principal 
 

You get the best out of others when you give the best of yourself. 

 

Important Dates 

Day Date Details 

Tuesday 8th October 1st day back Term 4 

Friday 11th October Bike Ride/Family Camp Out 

Tuesday 12th November ½ Day High School Orientation 

Tuesday 3rd December Full Day High School Orientation 

Wednesday 18th December End of Term 4 
 

 



 
Terrific Kids Award: 
The recipient for this term was Luke Wooden and last term’s Edwina Barclay. Edwina was absent when the Kiwanis 
Club came out to present the awards. Well-deserved award for both students.  

 

 
 
News form K-2: 

Hi Everyone, 
We have all enjoyed a very busy term 3. The children are very tired but still excited after the play. 
Please continue to read regularly with your child during the holidays.. 
Next term we will begin building our igloo so keep sending in the milk bottles. 
Haev an enjoyable and restful break. 
Thank you 
Jenny Adamson 

 
Health, Fitness and Sports News: 

Holidays have yet again arrived so quickly. This week was the last week of hockey for Active After school sports but 

not for the year. Next term we are planning to have Tennis and with some extra money grants from the program the 

school hopes to purchase some new tennis rackets and possibly practice nets too. 

As the weather will eventually be warming up (fingers crossed) it is important we encourage our children to drink 

lots of fluids, especially water. It has been unfortunate to see that many of the students have not been bringing drink 

bottles to school, in particular on the days we have active after school activities and sport. Often we go across to the 

tennis courts to conduct fitness where it is not safe or conventional to allow students back and forth from the school 

to have a drink, so to ensure students remain hydrated please, please, could parents ensure there is a drink bottle in 

their bag so they can bring it with them during these active times. 

A reminder about the Mayrung School Annual camp over and bike ride, this year is going to be the first Friday of 

term 4. I would like to recommend that families get out there and start some light training for the bike ride. I would 

not want to see any casualties due to lack of fitness. Also cycling is a low impact exercise and a great way to spend 

some time with your family outdoors. 

Last of all I would like to wish Sophie Strong best of luck at the State Athletics Carnival at Homebush. It is not about 

winning but the fact that she is there representing school and region, so have fun Sophie and just do your best. 

Have a great holiday everyone and remember active kids are healthy kids. 

Stacey O’Meara  

 
 
 



Production News: 
Thank you everyone for the fantastic support and all of the positive feedback that we have received for the play. 
The children all performed to the best of their ability and put on a fantastic play. Congratulations, I am very proud of 
you all. 
Jenny Adamson 

  
 

   
Raffle: 
Thank you to all the parents who donated on such short notice towards the hamper and purchased tickets on the 
night. The profit was $151. Well done everyone. 

 
The roster for next Term’s canteen: 
 
Date Family 1 Family 2 

18th October Ball Flannigan 

1st November Hetherington Jansen 

15th November Mullens Laverty 

29th November Wooden Barclay 

13th December Loader Macdonald 
 
If you can’t do canteen could you please find somebody else and let the school know. Thank you. 



Attachment: 

Please find attached an information sheet from Department about the Fruit and Vegetable serves 

Community Notice 
_______________________________________________________ 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Deniliquin Library Holiday Activities 
Phone number for bookings 03 58983100 
            


